
40308394.1 

 
 

Transcontinental Gas Pipe Line Company, LLC 
2800 Post Oak Boulevard (77056) 

 P.O. Box 1396 
Houston, Texas 77251-1396 

 713/215-2000 
July 27, 2022 
 
Rebecca M. Albert, P.G. 
Environmental Group Manager 
PADEP Regional Permit Coordination Office 
Rachel Carson State Office Building  
400 Market Street  
Harrisburg, PA 17101 

RE: REGIONAL ENERGY ACCESS EXPANSION PROJECT  
REQUEST FOR TIME EXTENSION ON TECHNICAL DEFICIENCY LETTER #2 RESPONSE 
EROSION AND SEDIMENT CONTROL (E&S) PERMIT 
PADEP APPLICATION NO. ESG830021002-00; APS NO. 1036787; AUTH ID NO. 1350583 
 
BUCK TOWNSHIP, BEAR CREEK TOWNSHIP, PLAINS TOWNSHIP, JENKINS TOWNSHIP, 
KINGSTON TOWNSHIP, DALLAS TOWNSHIP, WYOMING BOROUGH, WEST WYOMING 
BOROUGH, LAFLIN BOROUGH, LUZERNE COUNTY 
ROSS TOWNSHIP, CHESTNUTHILL TOWNSHIP, TUNKHANNOCK TOWNSHIP, MONROE COUNTY 
LOWER MOUNT BETHEL TOWNSHIP, NORTHAMPTON COUNTY 
LOWER MAKEFIELD TOWNSHIP, BUCKS COUNTY 
EAST WHITELAND TOWNSHIP, CHESTER COUNTY 
 
Dear Ms. Albert; 

Transcontinental Gas Pipeline Company, LLC (Transco), in accordance with 25 Pa. Code § 102.6(c), 
respectfully submits this request for extension to respond to the June 2, 2022 Technical Deficiency #2 letter for the 
Regional Energy Access Expansion Project (REAE).  In respect to Technical Deficiency Comment #23, Transco is 
still consulting with the United States Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) and a final clearance is pending.  Transco 
has addressed the other deficiencies within the Department’s June 2nd letter.  Transco is requesting this time extension 
request pertaining to comment #23 due to the ongoing USFWS consultation. 

Thank you for your consideration in this extension request.  If you require any additional information, please 
do not hesitate to contact Karen Olson at (713) 215-4232 or at Karen.Olson@williams.com, or Josh Henry at (412) 
787-4277 or at Josh.Henry@williams.com. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Joseph Dean 
Manager, Environmental Health and Safety 


